Kingman Area User Association

Technical Report for Tue, March 24, 2009

The following is the annual technical report from the Kingman Area User
Association.

The 2008 Site inspections went very well with no major issues. The
inspections were conducted at the Hualapai Mountain / Getz Peak and Gold
road Crest sites with no major issues. No interference issues were present
at any of the sites visited.

A note that the average noise floor measurements at the Hayden Peak Site
had increased by an average of 1.7 db from the previous year. Yearly
measurements are taken from all of the sites to help stay informed on
current of potential issues regarding site noise and interference.

The inspection teams were unable to gain access to the room where US
Customs / DHS has equipment to do an inspection on the equipment
housed there. An e-mail and phone call was placed to the Agency to
inform them that the equipment needs to be inspected on a yearly basis to
ensure compliance with user association and BLM guidelines.

Previous issues and concerns over the removal of weeds near buildings to
minimize fire hazards, has been addressed and there were no concerns at
the time of inspections. Please remember to keep your sites free from fire
hazards, weeds, etc to help minimize the potential from fires damaging
your sites.

The yearly intermod study was completed with no problems discovered
and all sites continue to operate with high standards.

Thanks to all technical committee members for donating their time during
the site inspections. And thanks to all of the site owners for continuing to
keep the communications sites clean.

If there are any site owners / users that have installed new equipment /
frequencies at any of the sites that have not completed technical data
sheets to please do so.

Respectfully,
Richard Wiglesworth

Technical Committee Chairman





















